
Join us for the launch of our 
new website for Danbury Seniors! 

When
January 14th at 1:00 PM

(Snow date: January 21st)

Where
Elmwood Hall Senior Center

10 Elmwood Place
Danbury, CT 06810

RSVP
Susan M. Tomanio, LCSW, AAT

Director, Elderly Services
P. 203.797.4686

Email: s.tomanio@danbury-ct.gov

We are excited to present the 
Danbury Senior Resources 
website, a new community 
resource brought to you by the 
City of Danbury in partnership 
with the Danbury Aging in 
Place Council.

Come learn about this 
important new website and 
how it will help our senior 
community.

Light lunch and refreshments
will be served.

The Danbury Senior Resources website was made 
possible by a generous grant from 

The Peter and Carmen Lucia Buck Foundation.




